
  

  

 

Procedure for Cebu Arrivals 

 

 

Due to the evolving COVID-19 situation, PAL and the Philippine Government 
have issued precautionary measures, mandatory protocols and requirements 
for travelers. For passengers in international flights to the Philippines, please be 
guided on new arrival and quarantine procedures in Manila, Cebu, and Clark. 
 
We encourage all passengers to follow the guide, register in advance and pre-
book their hotels as necessary to avoid any inconvenience and experience faster 
processing upon arrival.   You will find all details step by step with below 
images. 
 
Note: Families traveling together with at least one OFW will be considered all 
OFWs. Non-OFWs refer to Returning Overseas Filipinos (except OFWs), 
spouse and children of Filipinos, diplomats, foreign officials accredited by the 
Philippines, and eligible non-Filipino/foreign citizens with long-term visas. 
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